
 

Tyco Fire Product LP 

One Stanton Street 

Marinette, WI  54143 

 

April 13, 2021 
 
 
via email cindy@boyledesigngroup.net 
               toptreasurer@townofpeshtigo.org 
 
Dear Ms. Boyle and Ms. Bauer:   
 

Congratulations on your election to the Town of Peshtigo’s Board of Supervisors and thank 
you for your willingness to serve the public.   
 

I would appreciate the opportunity to meet with you as newly elected Supervisors at your 
earliest convenience to discuss our shared goal and responsibility to provide clean drinking water for 
the impacted residents in the Town of Peshtigo. I want to assure you that Tyco continues to stand by 
our commitment to design and build, at our expense, a permanent municipal waterline for Town of 
Peshtigo residents affected by PFAS contamination in their private wells from our Fire Technology 
Center.    
 

In order to achieve this long-term water solution, substantial work has already occurred. A 
municipal water line has been identified by multiple parties, including the DNR, and technical 
consultants to Tyco, as well as the Town of Peshtigo, as the best means of providing a permanent 
source of clean drinking water. We continue to be willing to assist the Town in retaining the legal and 
technical resources necessary to move forward with selecting the best implementation option for the 
Town’s residents and seeing it approved and constructed.  And, we remain open to discuss all 
relevant costs associated with a waterline including operations, maintenance, and water bills.  
 

As an update, I have also attached the letter I sent today to DNR Secretary Cole thanking him 
for his response to my initial letter, personal commitment to this endeavor, and strong support for 
finding a long-term water solution. 
 

We look forward to all parties coming together to discuss next steps so that, under your 
leadership, clean water can be a reality for Town residents and not just a promise. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Katie McGinty 
VP & Chief Sustainability, Global Government and Regulatory Affairs Officer 

 

 

Attached: Letter to DNR Secretary Cole 

 
 


